
 

Rwanda: The first Save80 stove from the new factory 
 

Kigali, Rwanda March 2022: Finally, the first completely locally produced stove leaves 
the new stove factory. 

 

In the last months, we have built a factory in Kigali, the capital of 

Rwanda, where our Save80 stoves will be produced. At the end 

of last year, the machines for the production line also arrived in a 

container from Germany. Our technical developer Bernhard 

Ellmann travelled to Kigali to support our project partners with 

customs and the installation of the machines and to give an 

introduction to the use of the machines. In February, we 

completed the installation of the machines and started with the 

first tests for production. 

We are now very happy to announce that last week the first 

Save80 stove was completed in this factory. Full production is 

scheduled to start this summer - 40,000 stoves are expected to 

leave the factory in Kigali each year, making an important 

contribution to fighting climate crisis. 


